
 

 

 

INSECURITY: NIGERIA, US HARP ON POSITIVE MESSAGING, CONSENSUS 

BUILDING 

The Federal Government of Nigeria and United States of America have 

identified positive messaging and consensus building among Executive, 

Legislature and Judiciary as part of ways to address security challenges in 

the country. 

This was the hallmark of bilateral discussion between the Ambassador of 

the United State of America to Nigeria; Mary Beth Leonard, and the 

Attorney General of the Federation and Minister of Justice, Abubakar 

Malami, SAN. 

At a meeting held at the Office of the Attorney General of the Federation 

in Abuja on Tuesday 25th May, 2021, the two nations emphasized the need 

for effective partnership in ensuring safe, secured and prosperous 

Nigeria.  

According to the two nations, laws are meant to achieve collective peace 

among people and governance about improving the welfare of the 

majority of the people maintaining that holistic approach is needed in 

striking balance between public interest and rights of individual citizens. 

Malami expressed satisfaction with the support and mutual understanding 

between Nigeria and the United States of America in the fight against 

corruption, repatriation of looted funds and extradition of people 

involved in terrorism financing. 

In her response, the US Ambassador, Mary Beth Leonard expressed 

willingness and determination of the United States of America to Support 

Nigeria in the fight against insecurity in the country.  
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